
ALL SAINTS, HASSOP (DE45 1NS) and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL (DE45 1DA) 
(Holy Ghost Fathers) 

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp 
Tel:  01629 640241 

 

e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com 
Rev. John Hague. Deacon 

Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk 
 

Offerings on Good Friday for the Holy Places were £143.70 which is forwarded to the Diocese 

Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches for use by parishioners and visitors. Please use! 
 

Sacrament of Reconciliation:   Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.              Hassop/Bakewell on request. 
 

Week commencing Sunday, 1st May 2011 
 

Saturday 30th   6.15 p.m. Hassop CSSp Intention 

Sunday 1st 10.00 a.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

 

2nd Sunday of Eastertide 

Monday 2nd    9.30 a.m. Hassop Mary Sharkey RIP St George (Transferred) 

Tuesday 3rd   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Communion Service SS Philip & James 

Wednesday 4th   9.30 a.m. Hassop Communion Service Martyrs of England & Wales 

Thursday 5th   9.30 a.m. Bakewell Communion Service Feria (Paschaltide) 

Friday 6th 11.30 a.m. Hassop Communion Service First Friday 

Saturday 7th   6.15 p.m. Bakewell Parishioners 

Sunday 8th 10.00 a.m. Hassop Private Intention (S.W.) 

 

3rd Sunday of Eastertide 

 

Ministries weekend of 7th/8th  
 Bakewell Hassop 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Rev. J. Hague 

 

Rev. J. Hague 

R. Burkey 

Readers 
 

D. Wilson 
H. Hoare 

J. Paxman 
J. Burkey 

Welcomers M. Hutchinson D. Jewitt, V. Hope 

Flowers M. Pickard  

Counters This week: NHJ          Next week: TMM 

Diary of the month: 

3rd Wonder Zone 3.30pm at Methodist Junior School: the    
organisers are looking for more help from us! 
5th Referendum Day for our voting system 
6th First Friday Communion Service at 11.30am. 

7th Diocesan World Youth Day gathering at Mt St 

Bernard’s. 
8th Anthony Kilbride will give a short talk about life & work 

in Haiti after 10.00am Mass in Hassop. 
9th Liturgy Group Meeting, 7.30pm in the parish rooms. 

12th Social Committee meets in presbytery at 1.00pm to 
prepare for the Summer Fair held on 11th June. You will be 

asked to help with our preparations in the next few weeks. 

11th and 26th (7.30pm) two identical evenings in the 
parish rooms to look at the new Mass translation that we 

shall be using later this year. Roger Burkey is arranging 
both evenings. On the first evening, we suggest that the 

Readers, Eucharistic Ministers, and Liturgy Group 
attend.  On the second evening, we suggest the Choir, 
PPC and Welcomers attend. All parishioners who can are 
invited to attend one of these evenings so, please, do your 
very best to come along as part of the parish family. 

Related to this topic, Bishop Malcolm McMahon writes to 
us, “The Bishops earnestly request that all parishes 
offer preparatory formation from May so that the 
faithful are aware of the forthcoming changes…”  
(letter dated 8th April).  

14th An important ecumenical celebration with a barbecue 
at the Methodist Manse in Bakewell from 2.30pm onwards. 

Like the earlier celebration, the different church 

communities of Bakewell will be asked to talk a little about 
our common vision as Christians in today’s world and in 

Bakewell. We need  parishioners to help for this occasion. 
15th Christian Aid Week opens: there will be a united 
evening service at the Parish Church at 6.00pm and other 

activities will be announced nearer the date. 
20th 7.00pm Mass at St Mary’s School Chesterfield 

 

Our Lent Offerings have been very well supported: 
many thanks to all who made an effort during Lent 

especially our young parishioners who took jars home and 
filled them!   The break-down is as follows: 

Jars £373.09   Soups £110.90   Donations £254.25 
From Prof. Edward Hulmes’ Lent Talk £32.50 

TOTAL to be sent to help in Pakistan is £770.74 with one 

donation still expected to come.  
 

Many, many thanks for the clergy Easter Offerings along 

with greetings and good wishes. Once again, our very 
sincere thanks for all the help you gave during the Easter 

celebrations and, also, for the kind comments we received 
about our effort to celebrate the Liturgy fittingly. 
 

Urgently Needed Helpers for Christian Aid Week 
especially on the Saturday 21st May which will be a “big 
day”. Street collectors, cake makers and refreshment 

helpers all needed. If you can help here or in any other 

way, please call Geoff & Sue Marsh on 01629 812 979. 
 

Vocations Sunday  will be celebrated the weekend of 14 

– 15th May with a special collection for clergy formation. 
 

For Young People Between 16 – 30 Years a weekend 
at St Mary’s College Oscott for young from 17 – 19th June. 

Further details on notice boards or from Fr Hugh. 
 

Bakewell Rotary Club is inviting nominations for their 
young citizen of the year award. Nomination forms 

available if you have suggestions to offer to the organisers. 
 

Blood Donors can give blood on Sunday 15th May at Lady 
Manners School. Appointments possible and 

recommended. 
 

Justice & Peace Info. and Events  May 19th: The Big 
Society and the Church: Theology, Policy and Practice (in 

Nottingham, 10.30-3.30. A full programme available).  
May 29th: World Week for Peace in Israel Palestine. 

Organised by Pax Christi and further details from Chris 
Holmes. 
 

Presbytery Bins please make sure you use the right bin 

for the right “waste” you have in your hand! Fr Hugh does 
not particularly enjoy moving muck from one bin to 

another 
 

Sick and Housebound: In prayer we remember Mary 
Lee, Carole Petts, Patricia Turner, Christina Gentis, Stella 

Clegg, Joe Burns, Cliff Mann, Michael & Shirley Plant along 
with Chris Holmes. 
 

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for Monica 

Short and Joseph Higgins.   May their souls rest in peace 


